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4th January 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
I hope you and the children all had a lovely Christmas and I wish every blessing for all of you in the year 
ahead.  
 
As planned Wednesday January 6th is a Staff Development day, all Staff will be in School preparing for 
the new term. 
School remains closed until Monday January 11th  but as instructed by DENI will be open for supervised 
learning of vulnerable children and the children of key workers. 
Thank you to those who informed me of their need of supervised learning.  
 

Supervised Learning January 7th-8th 
 
School will be open from 8.50am on Thursday and Friday morning for those children booked to attend. 
Children should bring a snack and a packed lunch and should be collected at 2.50pm. 
Children in school for supervised learning will complete the same work as the children working at home 
using the Seesaw app. 
 

Home Learning January 7th-8th 
 
We will be using the Seesaw platform. Teachers will  upload tasks for the day, your child should complete 
and submit their work for marking each day.  During the school day teachers can be contacted using 
Seesaw or by email. Teachers are here to support the children and you so please do not hesitate to 
contact them.  
I am very aware of the difficulties that can arise with home learning so I ask that you do not put yourself 
or your child under pressure. Please contact me by telephone or email if you need any support or advice.  
 
At present school will open on Monday January 11th for all children and we hope that After School Club 
will be up and running again then also.  
It is very important that with our return to school all precautions are taken to ensure that we all stay safe 
as possible. Please follow all protocols when dropping off and picking up your children and if a child is 
unwell it is important that they are not sent to school. 
 
If the Minister of Education makes any further announcements that changes our plans I will be in touch 
with you again. 
 

Mrs McNeice 

Principal 
 

 


